


Note to Buyers ~
 As some new families must travel a long distance to get back to their home which requires stopping at rest areas or gas stations, County Line Kennels Mini Dachs HIGHLY recommends that you DO NOT take your puppy into a pet walk area. The reason for this is because your new puppy has only had two of their series of puppy shots and are not fully vaccinated from the Parvovirus. Parvo can be brought into these areas by older dogs with no symptoms of the virus. Parvovirus in canines (dogs) is a highly contagious disease that can be fatal to puppies. Puppies aged six weeks to six months are most at risk! Parvo attacks dogs’ cells in their intestines, meaning they become severely dehydrated and weak. There is NO CURE. The Parvovirus family of viruses are particularly long-lived in an environment, lasting anywhere from one to seven months – commonly surviving five to seven months in an outside environment. 
 There are also other parasites that could harm your new puppy with little to no symptoms, so it is best to have them potty in an area that looks to have no other signs of other animals. If you have questions about this information, please ask! 




